
Pine Brook Mudders Scholarship Fund 2023 

Dear Students, 

                  You are invited to submit an application for our first funding year of the 

 Pine Brook Mudders Scholarship. The purpose of the scholarship is to encourage 

 and financially support and assist students to further their education in the  

Automotive Industry beyond high school. Our goal and mission has always been to 

encourage and teach our future generation that hard work does pay off, getting 

grease and dirt under your nails does make you grow and most important the 

automotive industry will provide you endless career opportunities for your future. 

                   Our scholarship is made possible by generous donations provided by the 

Pine Brook Mudders volunteer staff, our beloved spectators, Maine businesses, local 

patrons, members of Team Downeast Mud Racing and many other friends and family 

of the Mud Truck Racing enthusiasts from Maine.  Wishing you the best of luck as we 

continue to collect donations for your future. 

       Eligibility Requirements:     

• Completed Application. 

• Personal statement including your goals & what this scholarship 

 would mean to you. 

• Applicant must plan to attend college/technical/trade school the academic year 

immediately following high school graduation/GED.  

• High School graduate or GED completed.  

• Plan to be a full or part-time student while using the scholarship funds for your 

automotive industry classes for which the award was given 
Any questions:       Contact your school counselor, automotive instructor,  
                   send us email(listed below)  or contact Marc Pelletier (207)812-1236  

 

     Have your transcript mailed to the address below if not included with application. 

     

Mail the completed application to:     OR  Email to:     PBMscholarship@gmail.com  

Pine Brook Mudders Scholarship                                    (Subject Line: Attention Scholarship Committee) 

           C/O Marc Pelletier 

          68 Pine Brook Lane 

         Steuben, Me. 04680 

 

                    Deadline for scholarship is:   May 3, 2023  
 



Pine Brook Mudders 

Automotive Scholarship Application 2023 

 
Applicant Name:__________________________________________________________ 

Mailing Address:____________________________________________________________ 

                               ____________________________________________________________ 

Telephone Number:_____________________ Cellphone Number:_____________________ 

Email Address:_______________________________________________________________ 

Date of Birth:_______________________________ 

Attending High School:________________________________________________________ 

Graduation date:____________________  Current GPA:____________________ 

Planned College/Trade School to Attend:__________________________________________ 

*Attach/send a complete copy of your transcript of your academic record with application. 

List any honors, awards, and any participation in extracurricular activities: 

  (feel free to share any activities non-school related with participating in any automotive related fields) 

    1._______________________________________________________________________ 

    2._______________________________________________________________________ 

    3._______________________________________________________________________ 

List 3 personal references- Name, relationship and Phone number: 

     1._______________________________________________________________________ 

     2._______________________________________________________________________ 

     3._______________________________________________________________________ 

*On a separate piece of paper: Please explain why you like to receive our scholarship, your goals in 

the automotive industry and any other information that would like to share with us about yourself. 

Applicant Signature:_____________________________________ 

Date:____________________ 

Remember:   Deadline for application is:  May 3, 2023 

  Email to:  PBMscholarship@gmail.com 

  Mail in application to:    Pine Brook Mudders Scholarship     

                                                   C/O Marc Pelletier 

                                                  68 Pine Brook Lane 

                                                  Steuben, Me 04680 

 
*If you have any questions about the application form please feel free to send us an  

    email and we will be happy to help you.   

mailto:PBMscholarship@gmail.com

